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The Norwalk Hospital Association

Norwalk, Connecticut

11 March, 19$$

Dr John V N Dorr 
Weston Road 
Weston, Connecticut

Dear Dr Dorr:

I think your idea of selling the book of babies’ 
pictures through the hospital has excellent possi­
bilities.

I am turning your letter over to the office of 
the hospital Volunteers, who conduct the Corner 
Shop, where such a booklet might make a very fas­
cinating souvenir of a baby’s birth. When I re­
ceive the copy which you kindly say you are send­
ing, I will give it to them and ask them to commu­
nicate with you directly.

Unfortunately, I am afraid we cannot be as help­
ful in the hospital on the matter of highway 
safety but that is very interesting to me person­
ally and I am glad to have it.

you are a fine friend of the hospital and we are 
all grateful for your help and interest.

Yours sincerely,

Victor W Knauth, 
Presidentvwkteh


